MINUTES

Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners

Thursday, February 7, 2002

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners for the Town of Blowing Rock met in special session on Thursday, February 7, 2002 at 8:30 a.m. Present were Mayor J. B. Lawrence, Commissioners Barbara Ball, Terry Lentz, Keith Tester, Rita Wiseman, and David Wray. Staff members present were Town Manager Don Holycross and Town Clerk Barbara Beach.

The purpose of the meeting was to review appointments to the Planning Board and the Board of Adjustments. Members discussed the names of several citizens that they believed would be suitable for the vacancies, but took no final action on the matter.

There was no further business, and Mayor Lav	wrence adjourned the meeting at 9:4	0 a.m.
Mayor J. B. Lawrence		
Barbara G. Beach, Town Clerk		